
Box 82 Squankum Road 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 
September 12, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

After reading in Whitewash IV that Oswald had apparent-
ly attented a language school while in the service, I again picked 
up on a previous inquiry that I had make concerning this subject. 
However, the Government still insist that he never attented such 
a school. 

Is there anything available that you have, which might_ 
shed some additional light on the subject and which you would be 
willing to share with me. Your comments will be most appreciated. 

Si 	 0341‘4,0‘_," 

Emory I Brown, Jr. 
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